Keith McHenry
P.O. Box 424
Arroyo Seco, New Mexico 87514

Saturday, June 22, 2010
To Mr. Keith McHenry,

Mr. McHenry, this letter has been addressed to you to reiterate what you have
already been made aware of. This letter will serve as official notice that you have
been censured and disbarred from Taos Peace House (TPH) membership in a
decision by the legitimate Board of Directors (BOD).

The Board of Directors wish to advise you to cease and desist from identifying
yourself as director of the organization, Taos Peace House, [which no longer
recognizes you as a member in good standing] or associating yourself with the
organization in any way. Furthermore, the standing Board of Directors condemns
your actions in taking control of the TPH website by changing the password
without authorization and demands that you surrender the password to the
legitimate BOD through Stephen Long (575-776-1068), who has been appointed
as acting liaison between you and the TPH BOD.

The TPH BOD condemns your actions in appointing an illegitimate “board of
directors” without the knowledge of, or the participation of either the official
membership or the legitimate TPH BOD. The TPH BOD advises you to to
dissolve this unofficial and illegitimate “board of directors”.

Be advised the TPH BOD is working with public officials, including local police,
The District Attorneys Office, The New Mexico Public Regulatory Commission,
the Federal |.R.S. and local media. The TPH BOD feels completely justified in
describing Mr. McHenry's actions as misrepresentative. In the event that Mr.
McHenry refuses to surrender the TPH web site to its legitimate and official
membership and continues to solicit funds and donations for his own benefit, the
TPH BOD may at its own discretion, decide to file charges of fraudulent activity
with local law enforcement agencies. At that time the case will be presented to
the District Attorney’s Office for consideration for the prosecution of both Mr.
McHenry and his illegitimate “board of directors”.

Mr. McHenry, be advised that further contact between you and the TPH BOD will
be construed as “harassment”. Any concerns you may wish to bring before the
TPH BOD must be directed to them through their acting liaison, Stephen Long,
who may be contacted at, Stephen Long, 4122 NDCBU, Taos, New Mexico,
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